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New Director of Communications for NMDOT  

 
Albuquerque, NM – The New Mexico Department of Transportation announced that Marisa Maez has accepted the 
position of Director of Communications.  Marisa comes to the department with a wealth of knowledge from being a 
reporter/news anchor for the past 20 years in Albuquerque.  “The DOT is very pleased that we are adding someone with 
Marisa’s background to our team. Her expertise will be instrumental in increasing our communication with the public 
during a very busy upcoming construction season”, said Secretary Michael Sandoval.  The NMDOT welcomes Marisa into 
her new role and future success with the communication team.  Marisa can be reached at 505.469.8243 or at 
Marisa.Maez@state.nm.us.  
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